





July 3rd, 2020
Attention: Avalon School of Cosmetology students,
As stated in the previous notification.  We have received a grant from the Department of Education to provide monetary emergency assistance to our students who are in need.  This money will be free and non-taxable to students.  
Due to the unforeseen circumstances of our managerial staff being out for several weeks due to Covid 19 concerns, we will be extending the final review period to July 31st vs June 30th.  The final student grant checks are now scheduled to be paid out on August 4th.
The amount of these grant money payouts will be determined by the number of students who applied and qualify by their active status, attendance and GPA percentages as of July 31st.   
If you have a special circumstance that you would like to discuss, please contact the school at 507-372-2344. 


 
Kimberly Schroeder
Avalon School of Cosmetology 
Owner/Director
507-372-2344

